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New management at Nürnberger-Spielkarten-Verlag 

Fürth-Dambach, 16th December 2022 

The management of Nürnberger-Spielkarten-Verlag GmbH will change on 31.12.2022. The long-

standing Managing Director Franz Jurthe will leave the NSV and hand over the management to 

Tobias Husch, Head of Finance, by the end of the year. 

In 2000, Franz Jurthe took up the position of managing director at the Nürnberger-Spielkarten-

Verlag and had a decisive influence on the successful development of the publishing house. Among 

other things, he introduced author's games into the programme and thus created the foundation of 

today's image of the NSV. With several nominations for "Spiel des Jahres" (Game of the Year) and 

other awards, the Nürnberger-Spielkarten-Verlag established itself with its simple card and dice 

games. Today, the dice game QWIXX and the excellent card games THE GAME and THE MIND are 

considered classics of the game scene. 

"During his many years of business, Franz Jurthe has always used new opportunities and 

demonstrated his sense for games and the market. Communication with business partners and the 

customers' needs have always been his top priority. We would like to thank Franz Jurthe very much 

for his successful work and passion over the last 20 years and wish him all the best for the future," 

says Tobias Husch. "With an enhanced focus on our author games, we want to maintain these 

values and work. Together with our new distribution partner, Cartamundi Deutschland GmbH, we 

want to continue the course of the NSV as well as expand and strengthen the publishing 

programme with new ideas." 

On 1st of September 2022, Cartamundi Deutschland GmbH exclusively took over the distribution 

of the NSV's game assortment for Germany and Austria within the framework of a distribution 

partnership. In addition, as of 1st of December 2022, the Nürnberger-Spielkarten-Verlag 

discontinued the long-standing business of promotional card and promotional game production, in 

order to focus more on the development and expansion of author games. 
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